
                                                                        

  
 

 
  
 
 
  

Dear Parents and Year 2 children, 
This term…. 
 
Our PE days are a Tuesday and Friday. 

Please ensure your child has appropriate 

clothing with them as some of our PE 

sessions will be outside. 

 

Please do not forget to read at home. We do 

keep track of how much you read at home 

and there are rewards. 

 

Homework will set each week. 

Spellings will be set on a Friday for a test 

the following week. 

 

 

 
 
 

 

In D&T: 

 
 
In D&T this term, the 

children will be practicing 

their textiles skills and 

sewing pouches. 

 

 

 

In science: 

 
The children will be learning 

about animals and their 

habitats this term. 

As mathematicians we are learning:  
 

We will be learning about fractions. We 

will be discussing equal and unequal 

groups, and calculating half and quarter 

of a shape or number. 

We will be reading: 
 
 
 
 
 
 

In humanities, we will be…. 
 
 
 

In computing: 

 
We are using digital media this 

term to make music. 
 

Winchelsea Primary School 
‘All individuals matter’  

 

As authors we will be writing:  
 
A character description with the help of 

Anthony Browne’s books. 
 

Happy poems. 
 

 

 

Learning about our 

wonderful world. All 

about the continents 

and oceans. 

In PSHE: 

This term the children will be 

discussing how to keep 

themselves safe, what to do if 

they are uncomfortable with 

something, and the importance of 

privacy. 

In PE:  

We will be practicing our striking and 

fielding skills and playing some target 

games. 

 

 
 

Extras: 
 
25.04.25 Mini Marathon (parent 

invite). 

 
16.05.25 Chocolate Day (non- 

uniform). 

 
23.05.25 FOWS Chocolate Bingo. 

 

 
 

 


